
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Huntingburg, Indiana, by and 
through its Board of Public Works and Safety [“City”], will receive sealed bids at the 
Office of Clerk-Treasurer, 508 E. Fourth Street, P.O. Box 10, Huntingburg, Indiana  
47542, for the demolition of the residential structure and improvements at 410  N. 
Washington Street, Huntingburg, Indiana, until the hour of 8:30 o’clock A.M. (EST) on 
November 2, 2023, at which time all bids received will be publicly opened and read 
aloud. 
 
 Plans, specifications and contract documents for the work are on file in the Office 
of the Clerk-Treasurer, 508 E. Fourth Street, P.O. Box 10, Huntingburg, Indiana  47542, 
and may be obtained upon request therefor.  All bids must be submitted on Indiana Board 
of Account Form 96 Bid Form and signed by an agent or officer of the bidder authorized 
to obligate the bidder.  Each bid must be accompanied by a Non Collusion Affidavit.  The 
successful bidder will be required to execute a contract in accordance with its proposal, 
the plans, specifications, and contract documents for the work. 
 
 Award will be made to the lowest responsive and responsible bidder as 
determined pursuant to IC 36-1-12-4. 
 
 The City reserves the right to take under advisement and to hold all bids for a 
period not exceeding thirty (30) days from the date of opening the bids for the purpose of 
reviewing the proposals and investigating the qualifications of bidders.  The City further 
reserves the right to reject any and all bids, and to waive any informalities in the bidding 
procedures. 
 
 DATED: October 5, 2023 
 
      CITY OF HUNTINGBURG, INDIANA 
 
 
           By:_/s/ Thomas A. Dippel__________  
      Thomas A. Dippel, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
NOTE:  Publish two (2) times, one week apart, in The Herald, for 2 consecutive weeks 
beginning no later than October 19, 2023.  Also post at City Office Building. 


